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Featured Articles 

 
 

The DfE have updated their guidance for parents and carers on what 
they need to know about early years providers, schools and colleges 
during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. This update provides 
information on the national restrictions that came into force on 5 
November, the latest advice for clinically extremely vulnerable children 
and young people and advice on the use of face coverings in education 
settings. 
 
 
 

Some of our pupils in Grape, Orange and Ash Class made it onto the final cut of the 
Andy and the Odd Socks. 

The Kids are United Official Video!!! 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c6hR6rTHFSk 
 

  

The PFA annual general meeting will be held on Tuesday 8th December at 1.00pm. 

We will be advertising the google meeting link closer to the time. 

 

Grape Class have been making Fireworks Sensory Bottles to celebrate Bonfire Night. 
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https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak?utm_source=12%20November%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak?utm_source=12%20November%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak?utm_source=12%20November%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c6hR6rTHFSk
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The school is also registered on AmazonSmile, which is another 

simple and automatic way for you to support Corbets Tey School 

every time you shop at Amazon, at no cost to you. You will need 

to access this through www.smile.amazon.co.uk, and once you have signed in and chosen 

Corbets Tey School as your charity to support you will have the same access to Amazon (and 

any prime membership benefits), with the added bonus that with any purchases Amazon will 

donate a portion of the purchase price to the school  

 

Amazon Smile will remember that you have chosen to support the school and then every 
eligible purchase you make at smile.amazon.co.uk will result in a donation of 0.5%.  You must 
make all purchases through Amazon Smile and not just the normal Amazon site though to get 
the donations.  Your account will operate in exactly the same way and you can access all of 
the same features that you might normally have such as Amazon Prime delivery, etc. 

 

Please sign up and support your school. 

 

 

If any families have concerns around care, urgent issues around health and wellbeing 

or lack of access to supplies including food and medicine please call the Council’s free 

to use helpline: 0800 368 5201 -   Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm  -  Saturday, Sunday 

and bank holidays 11am to 4pm for emergencies only.                                  

Covid19support@havering.gov.uk 

  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_ge_uaas_lsmi_smi
https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_ge_uaas_lsmi_smi

